
 

 

Holbeton Parish Council Climate Change Subcommittee update 

A local project is to be supported by the parish council’s environmental fund to the tune of 

£1,500. This is going to the village hall, making sure that the much needed new kitchen flat 

roof is properly insulated.   

Gary Streeter has offered to facilitate a second public meeting on the sewage problem in 

the Erme estuary later this autumn. Details will follow in due course. If you have not seen 

his latest email on the subject, sent on the 28
th
 June, do get in touch and I will forward a copy. 

Do have a look at the new Parish Council’s website climate change pages. The best 

way of finding these is to Google “Holbeton Parish Council”, go to the “climate change” 

pages and have a look round. Let us know what you think of them. 

This issue of Holbeton News includes the first of a number of guides, Greenpeace’s Guide 

to Life and reproduced here instead of the usual ‘tip of the month’ with their permission.  

These start with how you choose to travel, and later what you buy and your lifestyle choices.  

If you want more detail the best way is to go to the “useful links” section of the “climate 

change” tab on the parish council website. Click on the icon and download or open an 

electronic version that contains all the links embedded in the text.  
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